Summer Vacation 2023 Registration Details
Dear Parents

The Norwood Extended Day Program will be offering a Summer Vacation program for grades
entering K-6. The program will be July 10, 2023, through August 18, 2023. There is a two-day,
two-week minimum enrollment requirement. The new online registration form can accept up to
four children on one registration for your family. Please see below for additional information on
how to register for the Summer Vacation Extended Day services. Please contact me if you have
any questions or concerns.

As always, we look forward to serving you.

Debbie Holzendorf
Director, Norwood Extended Day Program
781-551-3480 Extension 2

REGISTRATION DATE: April 4, 2023

REGISTRATION TIME: Online registration (under “Documents & Registrations” on the Extended
Day website) will become available at 7:00 PM on April 4, 2023.

WHO: Students entering Kindergarten through 6" grade

WHEN: Monday, July 10th through Friday, August 18, 2023

WHERE: Savage Center, 275 Prospect Street, Norwood, MA 02062

TIME: 8:30 AM - 3:30 PM

COST: $49 per child, per day with a $25 registration fee per child non refundable. Two-day
two-week minimum attendance. All payments are due in full by Monday, June 12, 2023. A
confirmation letter will be sent with directions on how to submit payment. Additionally, all
students for grades 2-6, will need to purchase a pool tag from the Norwood Recreation
Department (Civic Center). This activity is not an optional activity for students. There will be a
$15.00 fee for late payment. All Extended Day past due balances will need to be paid in order to
have registration accepted.

Additional Information
o The number of slots available will be based on staff availability.
Slots are given on a first come, first serve basis. All registrations are time stamped.
No meals or snacks provided.
All life saving medications must be supplied by June 23rd to attend.
No refunds will be granted after the registration is accepted and placed.
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